
From: PSC Public Comment
To:
Subject: RE: Public Comments for Case: 2022-00402 - Kentucky Utilities Company , Louisville Gas and Electric Company
Date: Monday, November 6, 2023 8:37:00 AM

Case No. 2022-00402
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Company and Louisville Gas
and Electric Company. Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will
be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this
matter, 2022-00402, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at
View Case Filings for: 2022-00402 (ky.gov)
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 
 

From: KY Public Service Commission Public Comments <psc.comment@ky.gov> 
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 8:30 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Public Comments for Case: 2022-00402 - Kentucky Utilities Company , Louisville Gas and
Electric Company
 
Public Comments for Case 2022-00402 submitted by  on Friday,
November 3, 2023 at 8:30 AM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Ruby Korman 
Address: 631 Harris Place 
City: Louisville 
State: Kentucky 
Zip Code: 40222 
Phone number where you can be reached:  
Home phone: 
Comments: Dear Commissioners, I am writing to you as a high school student in the JCPS school
district who is interested in the future of power within our state and its effect throughout my life
time. I ask that you continue to move forward with plans to retire fossil fuel-fired power generators,
while providing workers with other industries they can go to, and homeowners with a system that is
able to sustain their power usage. I understand that many Kentucky citizens are worried about the
impacts this will have on jobs and electricity bills, but this is a necessary step in moving Kentucky into
the future. Kentucky needs to step out of its reputation as a coal mining state, and step into its
future as a sustainable energy beacon. A place where we do not have people suffering from illnesses
caused by coal burning, a place where we have reached our goal of net zero carbon dioxide. Future
generations are relying on us, we cannot keep waiting and passing off these tasks onto the next
generation, very soon it will be too late. We as Kentuckians have the opportunity, right now, to bring
team Kentucky into a place where the rest of the country is looking to us. It is our job to protect
future generations by starting now, in removing Fossil-fuel burning generators. The most difficult



part of tasks as momentous as these is continuing to push forward as things become more difficult.
But if we truly wish to create a better future for generations not yet born, then we must start today.
-Ruby Korman (JCPS high school student) 
--------------------------------------------------------




